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Caddies Creek Public School 
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Dear Parents, 
 
It is edging ever closer to our end-of-year presentations and activities, and one of them 

is just over two weeks away. Our Sports Assembly will be held on Friday, 30th 

November in the school hall with an anticipated 9:15am start. While we always want all 

students included where possible, because of our numbers we have made the decision 

this year to have all of Years Five and Six students attend, but only those in Years 

Three and Four who are award winners. This will make it easier for parents to see as 

last year they were quite a way back. My thanks to Mr Roberts who is organising this 

special event. 

 

I simply have to mention our Remembrance Day ceremony last Thursday. Our kids 

were absolutely magnificent. From our guest speakers, to the minute’s silence – you 

could have heard a pin drop. Our guests were blown away that firstly there were 

actually a thousand children in front of them, but also how beautifully they conducted 

themselves. Our School Leaders did their usual brilliant job, but considering they had 

arrived home in the evening the night before from Canberra, it was an even more 

admirable performance. Thanks once again to Mr Wilkes, Mrs Van de Maele, Mrs Clift 

and all the staff who made it such a memorable event. 

 

I mentioned last week that Lia W and Isabella P performed admirably at the Stage Two 

BLC Public Speaking Competition at Bert Oldfield Public School. Last Thursday 

Priyasha P and Yevan M competed in the Stage Three competition and similarly did 

themselves proud. We have a long history of doing well in public speaking and this 

year was no exception. My thanks to Mrs Dyer and Mrs Clift who coordinated this 

event. 

 

A reminder to parents to let us know if you are moving house or intending to leave the 

school. We are crunching the numbers at the moment, and as I have said before, half a 

dozen unknown departures or arrivals can mean losing a class or having an extra one. It 

will also affect our class structure, working out how many Year Five classes we have, 

for example. Similarly, if you know of any new families yet to enrol or any existing 

families yet to enrol their Kindergarten child, please politely ask them to get a wriggle 

on and come by the office. 

 

So only two sleeps to go until the Twilight Markets! How exciting! There will be so 

much fun, food and (hopefully) the third “f” – fine weather! As you can imagine, it is a 

massive event to organise, and Jacqui Hoad, Vanessa McRae, the P&C Executives and 

all the parent helpers have done loads and loads of work to make it what will no doubt 

be the best Markets ever. We appreciate your tireless efforts so much! My thanks also 

to our many staff who have volunteered to assist in some capacity on the day. It’s 

always a special time when our community come together for a common cause – and 

some fun! See you there! 
 

David Beggs –Principal 
 

       

News from the Principal 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

17/11 – Twilight 

Market 

21/11 & 28/11 – Kindy 

Orientation 

30/11 – Sport Assembly 

4/12 – Glenwood High 

Orientation 

6/12 – Presentation Day 

12/12 – Year 6 Farewell 

18/12 – Year 6 Bowling 

Excursion 

19/12 – Last day of 

term for students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 
Details 

Currawong Street, 

Glenwood 2768  
 

Ph:   8814 5916  

Fax: 8814 5918 
 

School Hours  9 – 3 
 

Jigsaw OOSH 

Ph:   9762 5757 
 

Website 

www.caddiescrk-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

School Email 

caddiescrk-p.school@ 

det.nsw.edu.au 
 

School App 

Caddies Creek Public 

School 
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Sports News 
PSSA 
Summer PSSA is on tomorrow, Friday 16th November, weather permitting. 
 

Principal’s Distinction 
Congratulations to the following students who received their Principal’s Distinctions at the 

assembly on 26th October: 

Sana C Solana D Aayush P Kiara P 

Eshita P Sophie N Roop-Kanwar B Zayan S 

Joban S Phoebe L Bhini P Arron S 

Diya N Mehran N Mehtaj S Sharan B 

Sujata A Yevan M Arsh G Jasleen M 

Alexander C Levi O Jenson V Jackson S 

Carine M Chiara C Luna L Suhana P 

Daniel H Harman K Nyrah S Caren P 

Isla L Nicolas D Arminjit S Brock W 

Ethan H Orlando R Siddanth A Jack M 

Jonathan F Vienna C Amreen K Arhaan H 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received their Principal’s Distinctions at the 

assembly on 9th November 

Sibel O Jessica S Noah S Addison B 

Cooper D Adrian R Declan E James S 

Japveer S Satnaam K Unna R Halle C 

Suhavi K Rehan P Aryan K Chaitra P 

Faizzan M Crystal H Vijaypal S Vidhi B 

Xander I Amy H Jorja E Ved P 

Layla P Guntass S Kainaat K Mikayla D 

Stephanie W William C Hayden M Samreen D 

Macey R Dan H Ben K Sahibroop S 

Misha N Saanvi S Shrimay P Hiral V 

Jasmine L Jet L Siri P Sehajpal R 

Oliver W Nikola Z Sahej D  

 

Reading With Your Child At Home – K-6 
Source: NSW Department of Education 

 

 Before reading, talk with your child about the cover of the book; the title and the 

pictures and discuss what the story might be about. 

 While you are reading, pause and discuss what has been read up until that point. 

Attempt to predict what might happen next. 

 After you’ve finished reading with your child, continue to talk about the story. Ask 

questions about it and any pictures. 

 When you’re reading together, try to make the time relaxed, enjoyable and positive. 

Vary it. You can take turns reading, read together, read to your child or have them read 

to you. 
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Assembly 
Times 

 
Friday assemblies  
 
K-2 12.30pm 
3-4 11.50am 
5-6 2.10pm 
 
Even weeks 
include Principal 
Distinction 
badges 
 

 

This Week’s 
Quote 

“When you 
learn, teach. 
When you get, 
give.” 
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Merit Awards – Each week two children in each class receive a Merit Award to acknowledge the excellent work 

they are doing in the classroom (9th November): 
 

KC Daniella M, Ariv M KF Vyaan B, Emma T KH Jashan S, Arleen K 

KJ Lilly B, Benjamin T KN Joseph M, Armeet C KR Mikayla D, Viaan K 

1C Avleen B, Cody G 1D Daniel H, Jenson V 1O Jaisleen K, Sumit S 

1R Arminjit S, Nimrat S 1S Amirah P, Kavish D 1W Nigel G, Abhisha I 

2B Shinenoor S, Hannah K 2C Mehmet A, Suhavi K 2D Agam S, Samuel J 

2E Christian L, Hakim J 2L Crystal H, Noor B 2V Natasha S, Cooper T 

2W Noor S, Bradley P 3B  3C Aditya T, Chloe D 

3O Prisha D, Sana C 3W Olivia H, Zayan S 4G Ehsaan K, Daniel K 

4J Henry P, Anika M 4M Amalia W, Maherdeep D 4R Sahil K, Mikkel S 

4T Shivika K, Sebastian S 5C Ellie D, Hayden G 5H Akith P, Nikki D 

5N Annalise S, Hunter M  5P Gretel M, Savannah N  5S Zaid A, Te Okiwa R 

5W Anastasia H, Georgia P  6C Jac C, Sarah L  6H Brayden M, Thomas D  

6M Hannah M, Anmol S 6N Mehtaj S, Gracie B  6R Zoe D, Devansh S 

K/4B  K/6S Ava C 3/6P Aaron S, Nina B 
 

 

Excellence Awards – Congratulations to the following students who received their Excellence Award at the 

assembly (9th November): 

Nuhaar K 

Armeet S 

Kamal Y 

Rose R 

Saanvi B 

Mahad M 

Addison B 

Macey R 

Twisha G 

Kavisha R 

Arleen K 

Jacob S 

Nirpjeet S 

Sibel O 

Harash K 

Manjaap S 

Ashveen G 

Aanya J 

Aaron S 

Julia G 

Ella R 

Harshan C 

Halle C 

Ethan Z 

Nia D 

Hayden M 

William C 

Harman S 

Charlize C 

Armaan S 

Lizzie P 

Sahibroop S 

Alex M 

Ayaan D 

Tahlia B 

Aryan K 

Christian L 

Dylan B 

Japgur S 

Harrish P 

Cristian G 

Jessica K 

Aryan A 

Ella-Jayde A 

Kabir S 

Misha N 

Aiden L 

Tanveer S 

Prisha D 

Isla M 

Gureet K 

Aarav C 

Dan H 

Inaayat K 

Ben K 

Nigel G 

Jade H 

Sahej D 

Lachlan H 

Zoe D 

Ryan J 

Ruby B 

Maxwell A 

Aryan S 
 

Year 6 Canberra Excursion 
Last week Year 6 took a three day educational tour of the national capital. While on tour they participated in a variety of 

educational programs focused on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and democracy. The Australian Government 

recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit their National Capital and is contributing funding 

under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER) program toward the travel expenses incurred. We would like 

to thank the Australian Government for their support of this program.  
 

Caddies Creek students represented our school magnificently. Their behaviour and participation in all activities was 

fantastic. It was a pleasure to take them on tour and we hope the excursion was a rewarding experience for all students. 
 

 
 

Mr Roberts, Miss Nicholls, Mrs Henson, Mrs Collins, Mr Moyes  and Miss Roberts– Supervising teachers 
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P&C News 
P & C AGM & Meeting - The P&C Annual General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 28th November at 7pm in the Staff 

Room. This will be followed by the November monthly meeting due to commence at approximately 8pm. At the AGM all 

Executive Committee positions will become vacant. Please come along if you would like to attend the meeting or if you are 

interested in one of the positions on our Executive Committee. You must be a financial member as of August 2018 to stand 

for nomination and/or vote. All are welcome and we look forward to seeing you there. 

A brief description of what the P&C Association does and an explanation of each of the Executive committee roles can be 

found in last week’s chronicle. 
 

P&C Disco: We would like to send a big THANK YOU to the volunteers for giving up their time to help sell disco tickets 

every day last week and to those volunteers and teachers that were also able to assist with supervision at the disco on Friday 

night! These events can’t run without the help of all of you! The kids all looked fantastic! Everyone appeared to be having a 

great time and we received a lot of positive feedback from parents and teachers regarding the running of the discos and the 

involvement of the crew from Hype-O Entertainment. The profit made from the disco was a wonderful $1,729!! All funds 

raised through P&C events will go directly to support the staff and students at Caddies. 
 

P&C Twilight Market – Saturday 17th November 2018 
ONLY 2 SLEEPS TO GO!!!!!! After the school bell tomorrow the school will start being transformed for the Twilight 

Market, with stalls going up and rides being delivered. Please come along and support this great community event. The 

Market will be on rain or shine!  

What the day has to offer: 

 12 Awesome Rides to suit toddlers to teen  Monster Raffle 

 14 Food Trucks including Gluten Free options  Chocolate Wheel sponsored by George’s Pizzeria 

 32 Stallholders  Face Painting 

 6 P&C run stalls  Airbrush Tattoos 

 Rural Fire Truck  
 

PURCHASING UNLIMITED RIDE WRISTBANDS 

It’s been awesome that so many people have pre-purchased Unlimited Ride Wristbands. You will be able to buy them on the 

day at the Rides Ticket booth on the basketball court for $30 each BUT if you want to take advantage of the pre-purchase 

discount (each wristband is $25) please drop your form and cash into the office by 3pm tomorrow (Friday) or come and see 

the P&C outside the library tomorrow morning 8:30-9am where you can pay with cash or card.  

*** Please note that payments cannot be made via the school online payment system *** 

You can purchase wristbands for friends, family, neighbours etc, however, please ensure the name on the form is the name of 

the person collecting the wristbands on the day to save any confusion with locating orders and confirming payment. 

Ride wristbands can be collected from the Rides Ticket Booth located near the Basketball Court on the day. 
 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM STALL – the P&C will be having a second hand uniform stall at the Market. Thank you to all 

of the families who have donated items for this sale. If you do have any good quality school items that you no longer need, or 

if you know anyone who is no longer at the school and has any items that they wish to donate, they can be left at the office 

for collection by the P&C. 100% of money received will be invested in resources for the school. 
 

MONSTER RAFFLE - CALL FOR DONATIONS 

The Monster Raffle will be drawn at the Twilight Market on Saturday night. In order to make up amazing Raffle Hampers 

we would like to request donations from the school community of Christmas items including non-perishable food items (with 

an expiry date of 2019 or later), decorations and other Christmas items. Thank you to those families who have already 

dropped their contributions in. Donations can be placed in the box inside the school office until 3pm tomorrow afternoon. 

Please return all money and sold ticket books to the office by tomorrow afternoon (Friday 15th November).  
 

VOLUNTEERS - The success of an event the size of the market relies on many volunteers to help on the day. Thanks to 

those people who put their hand up to help. If you put your name down to volunteer you should have received an email, 

please see a P&C executive member if for some reason we haven’t been in touch with you. Please note where possible we 

allocated people to their requested location and time they listed on the paperwork, however we do appreciate everyone’s 

flexibility in filling different roles and in some cases across different time slots to help out to ensure we have enough ‘hands 

on deck’ to make the event a success.  
 

CALLING ALL BAKING ENTHUSIASTS – Thank you to everyone who has offered to bake for the P&C stall. We can 

definitely do with a few more cooks in the kitchen and we know there are some very talented and creative bakers out there … 

So, if you love baking up a storm, sweet or savoury, we would appreciate hearing from you! It would be awesome to see 

some of your delicacies, creations, yummy treats on our cake stall. Please let one of the P&C Exec team know if you can help 

us out or drop us an email at ccps_pandcfundraising@yahoo.com  You can never have too many baked goods so don’t 

hesitate to get in touch with us. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We can’t wait to see you all on Saturday!!! 

P&C Executive Committee  
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